
 

 

February 2, 2018 
 
Midwest Industrial Supply Inc 
Attn: Mrs. Cheryl Detloff 
1101 3rd St SE 
Canton OH,  44707 
 
 
Dear Mrs. Detloff, 
 
On July 27, 2016 the Pennsylvania State Conservation Commission (SCC) approved an updated 
and revised version of the “PA Dirt, Gravel, & Low-Volume Road Maintenance Program 
Product Approval Instructions”. As part of the new instructions, the SCC approved 
recertification guidance to provide a mechanism for previously approved products to be 
reviewed and come into compliance with the current approval process.    
 
Midwest Industrial Supply Inc’s product EnviroKleen has met all of the requirements for 
recertification within the Program as defined for dust palliatives, soil stabilizers and other liquid 
or granular products. EnviroKleen is recertified through December 31, 2022. Your product will 
be listed as an approved product for use in the Pennsylvania Dirt, Gravel, & Low-Volume Road 
Maintenance Program, which allows for purchase of EnviroKleen with program funds.  
 
Please note that any change in your products formulation after this recertification approval 
automatically triggers retesting under the most current requirements of the Program. 

For further information regarding product testing and products approved for use in the 
Program see: http://www.dirtandgravel.psu.edu/PA_Program/Products/products.html 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Roy Richardson 
Dirt, Gravel, and Low Volume Roads Program Coordinator 

http://www.dirtandgravel.psu.edu/PA_Program/Products/products.html

